
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Y2 Gymnastics Club 

 

Gymnastics Club will run throughout the year on Fridays from 3.00pm – 4.00pm.  As places 

are limited, please complete and return the form below as soon as possible. 

 

Anyone not allocated a place will be placed on a waiting list and will be given a place if one 

becomes available.  The starting date will be advised when a place has been allocated. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Shepherd 

 

 

 

Y2 Gymnastics Club                    Please return to Mrs Shepherd 

 

 

My child …………………………...……………………………..……… in class ………...….. 

would like a place at gym club on a Friday at 3.00 – 4.00. 

 

My child will be collected from school   □ 
 

My child will be attending Busy Bears  □ 
 

  

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………..  Dated …………………. 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

